
News Release 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CDSBEO Commences Pupil Accommodation Review Process 
       

Kemptville, ON (Wednesday, October 5, 2016) – The Catholic District School Board of Eastern 

Ontario (CDSBEO) approved the commencement of a Pupil Accommodation Review of the Cornwall 

area schools. 

 

The Cornwall area has been identified as being under capacity in 2015-2016, with forecasted continued 

enrolment decline necessitating a Pupil Accommodation Review. 

   

The staff recommendation, outlined in the October 4, 2016 Initial Staff Report to the Board, will be on 

display at Public Meeting #1. The Public Meeting is an opportunity for the community to provide 

feedback on the proposed changes. 

 

Public Meeting #1 is scheduled for Wednesday, November 30, 2016 at St. Joseph’s Catholic Secondary 

School, 6:30 p.m. 

 

Policy documents, Board reports, Q & A’s, and other materials are posted on the CDSBEO website at 

www.cdsbeo.on.ca. 

 

Pupil Accommodation Review 

Public Meeting #1 

Wednesday, November 30, 2016 

St. Joseph’s Catholic Secondary School 

1500A Cumberland St., Cornwall 

6:30 p.m. 

 

The Catholic District School Board of Eastern Ontario operates 40 elementary and 10 secondary schools 

across eight counties. The CDSBEO offers excellence in Catholic education through provincial-leading 

programs to approximately 12,800 students. 
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